The Day Nursery Newsletter 
June 2015

We are welcoming Emily to our Pre School Team this month.  Emily comes to us with many years of experience in childcare and we are looking forward to her starting.  Unfortunately we have to say goodbye to Alicia as she has been offered an opportunity elsewhere which will develop her further with her career. We wish them both well.  

Annie has now become the Room leader in Room 4 and Hayley has moved down to Pre school.  This will aid with the transition of children soon moving to Pre school.  We wish them both well in their new roles. 

Medicine – Can you please ensure that we have a labelled bottle of paracetamol or Calpol at nursery should you require us to administer this to your child. 

Sunny Weather - Please can you ensure that all children have a labelled bottle of sun cream and a sun hat so the children can play out and go on walks. 

23rd June National Pink Day – Children are invited to wear pink to nursery on this date. 

The themes for this month are: Pets, Nature and Father’s Day 

Room 1: We will be making Father’s Day gifts, we are going for a Teddy Bears Picnic.  We will be celebrating Ramadan by making cards and bright colourful pictures.  We are going to be wearing pink to Nursery on the 23rd June.  

Room 2: We are going to be doing lots of natural exploratory play and have planned lots of fun activities for Father’s Day week.  We will be talking about and looking at books with lots of different animals in. 

Room 3:  We will be making and having a picnic for international picnic day.  We will be doing cooking activities and will be learning about Insects and Nature.

Room 4: We are making Father’s Day Cards and we are going to Pets at Home to look at the fish for “Go Fishing Day”.  We are making Pink cupcakes for National Pink Day and we will be cutting up fresh vegetables to do vegetable printing. 

Pre-school: We are going for a walk to feed the ducks and are also visiting Pets at Home to look at all the animals.  We will be talking about our pets which we have at home and drawing pictures. We are going to be cooking this month and are making cookies, Fruit salad and Pizza.  

2 Year Old Funding: 
Government funding is available for 2 year olds
who meet the qualifying criteria.  
If you think you may be eligible, please speak 
to Jenny or Katie or look on the Peterborough 
City Council Website under 2 year old funding. 

Nursery Invoices
June invoices have now been sent out.  Please ensure payments are made in full by the 21st of the month.  If you require any assistance please contact Jenny and she will happily help.  
 
Tour Series Road Closures 9th June 2015 
The Tour Series will take place on 9th June 2015. Several roads near nursery will be closed including Priestgate, Cross Street, Trinity Street, Church Street, Cowgate, Wentworth Street, Long Causeway and Upper Bridge Street. Bourges Boulevard will be closed in a south easterly direction from the Crescent roundabout to the Rivergate roundabout and there will be a diversion.
Parents are, as in previous years able to park in the Haven car park (main car park) which is to the rear of Mothercare and the Town Hall and is also across the road from the Crown Court.  You must display your Day Nursery parking permit and this will allow you up to 1 hour to park, collect and return to your car. 
If you have any questions regarding this please contact Katie or Jenny and they will happily help. 
Father’s Week 15th – 19th June 
Fathers are invited to visit nursery between 9:30 and 10:30am to take part in activities with their children.
Please let the staff in your child’s room know if you would like to attend.

Sainsbury’s Active kids Vouchers
We are collecting the above vouchers and would be grateful if parents/carers can bring these in please.  There is a collection box for them in the foyer where children can post them. 
Change of address/contact information
[bookmark: _GoBack]Can we please remind you all to inform us as soon as possible when any of your contact information changes so we can update our records. Please feel free to tell us when you are at nursery or email jennythedaynursery@talktalk.net and we will update this for you. 

Language of the month: Russian

Many Thanks
Lynne - Nursery Owner



